In a very hot summer, arriving to
Manresa on July 31st!

Teachers from different Jesuit High Schools from USA in a 12 days pilgrimage.
Learning about themselves, about their limits and hopes, about their dreams.
Feeling the closeness of Jesus along the walk and in the liturgies. Experiencing
the presence of the Spirit in the sharing. Rediscovering the huge value of that
man called Inigo of Loyola in order to understand how we can live in a simpler
way, being close to God. Some of them had to strive hard......
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